
The Lord of Compassion and Love

3rd Sunday in Lent

God said to Moses: “Take off your shoes, for the place on
which you stand is holy ground”. All religions designate
certain places as holy places and rightly demand a certain
level of reverence and respect. For ourselves as Catholics
our sacred place is the church where the Blessed Sacrament
is reserved. But the revelation of Christ is that the most
sacred place of all is the company of another human being.
He said that what we do to even the least person we do to
him. Because of Christ, we are always standing on holy
ground and our response always has to be one of reverence
and respect. This has very far-reaching implications for us
in the practice of our faith. The intimate relationship of
husband and wife is a sacred place and calls for great
reverence from all of us. And equally our homes and families
and our faith community are places where we very often
need a change of heart. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Lavey Parish Mass Schedule
Monday 21st March: 9.15am
Wednesday 23rd March: 9.15am & 7.00pm
Thursday 24th March: 9.15am
Friday 25th March: 9.15am & 7.00pm
Adoration: 9.30am - 6.30pm

Sunday March 27th 2022
Laetare Sunday - 4th Sunday of Lent

Saturday Vigil: 7.00pm; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am
Stations of the Cross: 6.00pmS
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Greenlough Parish Mass Schedule
Monday 21st March: 9.00am & 7.30pm
Tuesday 22nd March: 9.00am & 7.30pm
Wednesday 23rd March: 9.00am & 7.30pm
Thursday 24th March: 9.00am
Adoration 9.20am - 6.00pm
Friday 25th March: 7.30pm

Sunday March 27th 2022
Laetare Sunday - 4th Sunday of Lent
Saturday 26th March: 7.30pm Vigil

Sunday 27th March: 9.00am & 11.00am

Mass Intentions this Week
Thursday 24th March at 9.00am 

Anniversary Mass for Bernard Law, RIP

Friday 25th March at 7.30pm
First Anniversary Mass for Bernadette Clarke, RIP

Saturday 26th March at 10.00am 
Anniversary Mass for Ita McErlean, RIP

STATIONS OF THE CROSS
will be held in the Church 

this Sunday at 6.00pm.



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Greenlough Collections - 13/03/2022. 
Weekly: £502.80; Mthly: £62.00; Cash: £72.52; B/Fund:

£282.89; Lourdes: £5. Clerical Education: £7.27.
Thank you very much for your generosity.

Collection Counters 
We are still looking for counters for the following months:
February, April, June, August, September & October.

Monthly Church Cleaning Teams
We still need teams - please contact Paddi in the
Parish Office as soon as possible 028 2582 1190 or
email: greenloughparish@gmail.com. Thank you.

Ukraine Collection
A Special Door Collection

will be taken up at the end of all
Masses next weekend Saturday 26th/Sunday 27th March.

MARY’S “YES” TO THE LORD
On Friday 25th March, Feast of the
Annunciation, there will be a celebration of
Mary’s “Yes” to the Lord, in St Eugene’s
Cathedral, Derry, beginning with Evening
Prayer at 7.00pm, Mass (celebrated by Bishop
McKeown) at 7.30pm, followed by the Rosary &
Night Prayer. All are welcome to attend, or to join
the celebrations online via the Cathedral webcam.

PARISH NEWSLETTER ITEMS
Please telephone: 028 2582 1190 or email

greenloughparish@gmail.com all Anniversary Names &
Newsletter Notices by 1.00pm on Wednesday. 

Thank you.

NEW 2022 ENVELOPES will be
distributed at the end of March. Please let

us know if any of the following apply:
1. Change of details: e.g, name, address,
2. You are not receiving envelopes and would like a box
3. You wish to share a box, e.g. A Family Box
4.  Standing Order - would you prefer to pay directly from

your bank into the Parish Account?
5. New to the Parish - contact us for a census form

and envelopes if you would like a box.
6. No longer wish to receive a box of envelopes

Please contact Paddi in the Parish Office as soon as
possible: 028 2582 1190; greenloughparish@gmail.com 

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday

12.00 Noon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

Summer Time 
begins

Next Weekend.

Clocks
go Forward
1 Hour!!!!

Derry Diocesan Year of Prayer for Vocations
The Diocesan Vocations Council, with the blessing of
Bishop McKeown, wishes to promote a Year of Prayer
for Vocations, from 16/17 March 2022 until 16/17
March 2023. The Council would like to promote a
culture of prayer for Vocations throughout the diocese.
For those whom God is calling to serve Him in priesthood
or religious life, that they will go courageously to the
people to whom God sends them, preaching the message of
God’s patient and compassionate mercy.


